
Kingston Data and Credit Inc has operated as a national collection agency since 2011 
and is licensed in Ontario with the Ministry of Government and Consumer Services to 
do so.  However, in 2018 the Collection Act of Ontario was updated to become the 
Collection & Debt Settlement Services Act.  Under that Act, licensed collection agencies 
are allowed to now operate as debt settlement companies, and may represent 
consumers to negotiate payment terms or lump sum settlements on debts owed to a 
creditor.

We’ve always believed that consumers deserve to be treated fairly, and we have 
worked very hard to do that, and the 100+ positive Google reviews we’ve received from 
consumers proves we are different.  And now we are going to take the next steps to 
helping consumers solve their debt problems.

As of December 1st, 2020 we are launching a debt settlement service program for 
consumers.  This service is completely free.  There will be no charge to the consumer in 
any way.

We always try to create positive win-win scenarios for consumers and the creditors we 
represent.  As a debt settlement company, we’re still trying to do that, but the consumer 
will be our client, and we will act on their direction, using our knowledge and experience 
of the collection industry to help them as best possible.

This is being launched as a pilot program, and we will accept up to 50 consumers a 
month on this program to start.  To learn more about our Consumer Advocacy Program 
(CAP) please feel free to contact us.

Toll Free:	 1-833-216-6577
Email:		 debt-advocate@kingstondc.com
Website:	 https://kingstondc.com/debt-settlement
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